TERI LEHRKE, WCPC, City Clerk
400 LA CROSSE STREET
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 54601
PHONE (608) 789-7510
FAX (608) 789-7552
www.citvoflacrosse.org

December 2, 2014

William Hellerud
Tri State Taxi Co
125 N Main St
Stoddard WI 54601

Re: Public Passenger Vehicle License — 2015

Dear William:

This is to inform you that your Public Passenger Vehicle for Hire license for the upcoming license
year of 2015 will not be issued unless proof of payment for outstanding obligations due the City is

submitted on_or before Wednesday, December 30, 2014. Payment must be made with cash or
money order.

Currently, there are the following delinquencies:

> William J Hellerud — Parking Violation Citation/Plate KF6448

Questions: Parking Utility at 789-7295

In accordance with Section 2-292 of the City of La Crosse Code of Ordinances, no license shall be
granted by the City to any person who owes the City any money or debt.
In order to ensure continued operation of your business, please make the necessary payments.
Sincerely,
Nikki M. Elsen
Deputy City Clerk

elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

cc: Parking Utility



